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Upcoming Deadlines
HPSAB Elections
Honors Tips

UPCOMING DEADLINES

Honors Study Abroad Awards
Fall Application Cycle for Spring 24 Programs
Due: October 1, 2023 | 11:59pm
 

The University Honors Program will offer up to 4 study-abroad
awards for Core and Disciplinary Honors students in spring 2024
(Note: a separate application cycle will take place for for summer
2024 programs and will be due in spring 2024). Preference will be
given to applications for 5 particular study-abroad programs that
Honors and the Office of International Education have designated
as meeting Honors outcomes. Larger awards will be given to
applicants accepted to those programs – usually $1500 for
preferred programs and $750-1000 for non-preferred programs.
 

Find out about the honors preferred programs and apply in the
Study Abroad Portal.

What did you do this summer?
Have news to share? 

Fill out the form to share your
accomplishments and news to be
featured on the Honors website!  

News Form

https://www.marquette.edu/honors/study-abroad.php
https://studyabroad.marquette.edu/index.cfm?FuseAction=Programs.ViewProgramAngular&id=11403
https://forms.gle/h4Kc2b1ewn2LDUmK7
https://forms.gle/h4Kc2b1ewn2LDUmK7


Straz First-Year Representative
Non-Straz First-Year Representative
Sophomore Representative
Junior Representative
Senior Representative

Fall Elections: vote by Friday, September 15!
Elections are open for five positions: 

Introductions from the candidates are in the survey. Thank you
to everyone who filled out the interest form and thank you for
voting!  Click here to vote!

Academic

Calendar

Reminders

Visit the MU Academic calendar

webpage for full details

HONORS PROGRAM STUDENT
ADVISORY BOARD

September 5, 2023

October 19-20, 2023

November 17, 2023

November 22-26,
2023

December 11-16,
2023

December 17, 2023 -
January 15, 2024

Add/Swap/Drop Date

Fall Break

Withdrawal Deadline

Thanksgiving Break

Final Exams

Winter Break

Some classes ask you to submit a portfolio of work from
multiple classes and experiences, and you’ll have it easily
browsable in one place. 
 You might want to build on work from an earlier class, and
having easy access to your prior work can save a ton of time
and give you great ideas.
When you need letters of recommendation, it can be
extremely helpful to send a piece of work you’re proud of
from a class you took with the letter writer, to jog their
memory and give them something concrete to draw on. This
can be especially useful after you’ve graduated!

Make sure to save your classwork!
If you do not already, we suggest making a OneDrive file (or
another storage system that you prefer) for all the work you
submit in your classes, from now till you graduate. While you're
creating a filing system, we also recommend creating a folder
for work you're involved with outside of classes - e.g. publicity
you make for a student org, stuff you do for an internship or
job, Marquette WIRE work, pictures of theater performances
you’re in, etc...

Why save your work?

HONORS TIP

Want to share﻿ a tip? 
The Honors Tip Jar is located in

the honors office, stop by
anytime to leave a note in the jar!

https://qualtricsxmq9dfkm9hs.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1EQzXrhNITPnQP4

